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SBARE members,
 
Enclosed you will find a letter of support from the North Dakota Forest Service, in regards to woody
plant improvement and horticulture research at North Dakota State University. As you will read in
the letter, this research has a broad impact across all of North Dakota’s forest resources, which we
as an agency have a mission to care for, protect, and improve for present and future generations.
 
Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions. Thanks, and have a great weekend!
 
 
Beth Hill
Outreach and Education Manager /  ND Forest Service
Project Learning Tree & Project WILD State Coordinator
 
916 Interstate Ave, Suite #4
Bismarck, ND 58503-1227
p. 701-328-9948  /  c. 701-220-5986
https://www.ag.ndsu.edu/ndfs
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